



SAVE LATIN VILLAGE & WARDS CORNER NEWSLETTER

Issue 7: February 22nd 2019

our campaign urgently needs funds to appeal the cpo. donations can be made online at:

crowdjustice.com/case/latinvillagepueblitopaisa

HARINGEY COUNCIL: HALT THE CPO, BE TRANSPARENT & RESPECT THE SCRUNITY PROCESS!



Campaigners demonstrating outside Haringey
Civic Centre at the Housing & Regeneration
Scrutiny Panel meeting on 21st February

FROM HARINGEY COUNCIL

- Halt the CPO whilst the Wards Corner/Latin Village scrutiny review is taking place
- 2. Cooperate fully with the scrutiny review
- 3. Publish the Development Agreement
- 4. Publish the costings and legal advice on Wards Corner
- 5. Be transparent over who they have met and when in relation to the market and the development
- 6. Oversee a new Market Steering Group with new terms of reference, democratic elections for representatives and an elected councillor as chair
- 7. Ensure market traders are consulted and involved in choosing a new Market Facilitator
- 8. Request a new investigation into serious concerns about the Market Operator

Vicky Alvarez, market trader and campaign leader said "the stress we have been under has been simply unbelievable and Haringey Council has just ignored our concerns about bullying and racist behaviour, pretending nothing is wrong whilst carrying on with their misguided plan to bulldoze the market in favour of a plan that has no affordable housing and which we will not survive in. They just won't listen to us."



Councillors asking questions at the deputation to the Housing & Regeneration Scrutiny Panel meeting on 21st February

Former Haringey Councillor Clive Carter said, "The community—whom Haringey Council serves—has made it clear that they prefer improvement to the Latin American Market where it is, rather than dispersal and demolition. The alternative offered by Haringey to the traders is at best unattractive and at worst cynical, insulting and deceitful. The Council lost the moral argument long ago."

Stuart McNamara and Vicky Alvarez addressing the Housing & Regeneration Scrutiny Panel

Stuart McNamara, former Haringey
Councillor and neighbour of the market
said "Haringey Council has bungled this
scheme from start to finish and has a moral
obligation to do the right thing and halt the
CPO, engage with the scrutiny review and
give the Community Plan the consideration it
deserves.

The residents and traders of this borough have a right to be heard and to expect their Council to stand up for them. Wards Corner is a symptom of a much wider problem - a regeneration service that is secretive, arrogant and not fit for purpose. Haringey Council needs to start respecting the people of this borough and stop prioritising the needs of developers over its own residents and traders."



HOW TO KEEP IN TOUCH WITH THE CAMPAIGN @LatinVillageUK facebook.com/SaveLatinVillage latinvillageuk.org savelatinvillage@gmail.com